
Senator Sara Gelser 
Chair, and Members 
Committee on Human Services & Early Childhood 
 
  I write to beg your opposition to SB 1575.  This bill will destroy decades of land use planning, erode the 
ability of cities to manage planned infrastructure costs, remove farm land protections vital to the future, 
and grant speculative developers unfettered access to unserved land. SB 1575 would not subsidize or 
build a single affordable housing unit or development.  Affordable housing is worthy of public subsidy. 
Senator Edwards substitutes subterfuge for subsidy.  
  Please, do not allow SB 1575 to proceed from your committee.  
 
Sincerely 
 
C.K Patterson 
32574 SW Riviera Lane 
Wilsonville, Oregon   
    
CC: Senator Peter Courtney, President, Oregon State Senate 
 


